From: <u>Tony McGrady</u>

To: Legal Affairs and Community Safety Committee

Subject: FW:

Date: Tuesday, 25 March 2014 9:14:35 AM

From: Tony McGrady

Sent: Tuesday, 25 March 2014 9:04 AM

To: 'lacs@parliament.qld.gov.au'

Subject:

Dear Mr. Berry

I am in receipt of your letter dated 20th. March informing me that your committee is About to examine legislation re. the CMC.

Based on the information contained in your letter I would fully support the proposed changes to The legislation as I have been subjected to petty complaints both in the past and currently by Disaffected members of the local authority at a staff and elected positions which I believe are for petty political reasons,

I would be happy to detail the latest complaint which has been dismissed but puts the individual Through a great deal or personal discomfort.

Should you wish to have your committee research officer contact me I will be pleased to cooperate.

Kind Regards.

The Hon. Cr Tony McGrady AM

HIS WORSHIP THE MAYOR OF MOUNT ISA

Mount Isa City Council | PO Box 815 | MOUNT ISA QLD 4825

ph: 07 4747 3280 m:

fx: 07 4747 3209 e: mayormcgrady@mountisa.qld.gov.au

This E-Mail is intended only for the addressee. Its use is limited to that intended by the author at the time and it is not to be distributed without the author's consent. Unless otherwise stated, this E- Mail is confidential and may be subject to a claim of legal privilege.